
 

 

15 August 2023 

Application for exemptions from the Technical Rules 
submitted by Western Power – Bounty Substation and 
Kondinin – Bounty Sub-Network 

Public consultation 

The Economic Regulation Authority is seeking public comment on an application received from 
Western Power for exemptions from the Technical Rules in relation to the Bounty Substation and 
Kondinin – Bounty Sub-Network. 

Western Power’s Technical Rules set out the standards, procedures and planning criteria governing 
the Western Power network.  The application has been made under section 12.40 of the Electricity 
Networks Access Code 2004. 

The ERA has prepared an issues paper to assist interested parties. 

 

Invitation for submissions 

The ERA invites interested parties to make submissions on the application.  

Submissions close 4:00 pm (WST) Tuesday, 29 August 2023. 

Submissions should be lodged online using the form on our website 
www.erawa.com.au/consultation. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Elizabeth Walters 
Ph: 08 6557 7958 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Danielle Asarpota 
Ph: +61 428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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